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SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES MAY 14, 2018

FOR THE EASTON PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

Note: These minutes, prepared to comply with Section 1-225 of the General Connecticut
Statutes, is an approximate record of matters discussed and actions taken by the
Commission at the meeting, but has not yet been reviewed by the commission for
accuracy or completeness and is therefore subject to change or correction.

Chairman, Robert Maquat, called the Special Meeting to order at approximately 7:07pm.
Regular Members present: Robert Maquat, Ross Ogden, Raymond Martin and Wallace Williams
Alternate Members present: Alison Sternberg. Justin Giorlando and Tom Maisano

The Chairman read the notice of the special meeting. Present at the meeting was outside
consultant, Glenn Chalder, of Planimetrics, Inc.

The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission reviewed and commented on a preliminary draft
of the update of the Town Plan entitled “Easton Plan of Conservation and Development 2018-
2028” (pages 1 through 63). The preliminary draft shall be updated for comments made by the
Commission. Glenn Chalder will also receive pictures and information regarding agriculture
from Tim Brady, Easton Resident (member of the Fairfield County Farm Bureau). The Secretary
will e-mail to Glenn Chalder the Easton Trails and Greenways Plan and the adopted Town of
Easton Conservation Open Space Plan

The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission determined that they should hold a special
community public information meeting, to be held Wednesday, June 20, 2018, at 7:00pm, at
Helen Keller Middle School Cafetorium, 360 Sport Hill Road, Easton, Connecticut, regarding
the proposed update of the Easton Town Plan of Conservation and Development.. Planning and
Zoning is scheduling a Public Information Meeting regarding the proposed update of the Easton
Town Plan of Conservation and Development. This meeting will provide an opportunity for
Easton residents to learn about the Town Plan update and provide comments and feedback.

At approximately 10:00pm, there being no other business to be conducted, motion was made by
Ross Ogden, seconded by Wallace Williams, to adjourn the Special Meeting. The vote was
unanimous, 4-0, motion carried.

Mar(a#et Anania, Recording Secretary
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